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Mr. Chairman,

We are grateful to the United Nations Commission on International Trade Law

(UNCITRAL) for its active work on relevant legal issues of international trade and

economic relations in 2018.

The Russian delegation highly appreciates the UNCITRAL's contribution to
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We welcome the adoption at the 51®^ session of the Commission of the draft

Model law on the recognition and enforcement of insolvency-related judgements

and its guide to enactment. We hope that Working Group V (Insolvency law) will

reach the same success in working out the model legislative provisions related to

tracking down and repatriation of the assets following civil law provisions. Besides,

we are interested in the proposal to prepare a set of solutions to common problems

confronted by micro, small and medium-sized enterprises in case of insolvency.

We are looking forward to the earliest completion by Working Group VI

(Security interests) of a draft practice guide to the UNCITRAL Model law on

secured transactions in order to provide necessary assistance to the parties to secured

transactions, third parties affected by such transactions, judges, arbiters and

researchers in interpretation and application of the legislation adopted on the basis

of the abovementioned Model law.

The Russian delegation is ready to continue to make its contribution to the

work of the Commission and its Working Groups.


